M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 20, 2016
RE:
Turf Field at Conner High School

We have received a request from Conner High School to explore the possibility of raising money to install an artificial turf field.  If approval of this request is granted, they would begin to actively solicit and accrue private contributions.

I recommend the Board accept the request to explore the possibility of installation of an artificial turf field at Conner High, as presented.

Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
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